
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 
 

Dragonflies 
 

Tel:  257487                                                     26th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 13th March Dragonflies will be visiting Elmswell Farm, Driffield for the morning and returning 
to school for their lunch. 
 
The children will be collected from school by tractor and trailer.  The specially adapted trailer will 
accommodate the children and adults, it is fitted with seat belts and will leave school at 9.00 a.m. and return 
at approximately 12.30p.m.  
 
There will be 30 Y2 children taking part accompanied by the appropriate number of adults.  As in all school 
activities the children should respect the authority of all the adult helpers and follow instructions at all times. 
 
We will be walking around the farm with Farmer John who will show us the crops in the fields and his animals.  
Children will need wellingtons and appropriate outdoor clothes and coats as we will be out on the farm for 
all of the morning.  Please can the children bring their uniform and a pair of shoes in a bag to get changed on 
return to school. 
 
The trip has the approval of the full governing body and is covered by the ERYC Insurance Scheme.   The staff 
will carry a mobile phone at all times. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness or has any specific medical needs please let us know so that 
appropriate arrangements can be made.    
 
If you wish your child to take part in this trip please complete the parental consent google form included in the 
email by Wednesday 6th March, thank you. 
 
If you have any questions about our educational visit please do not hesitate to contact the visit organiser 
Mrs Baarda. 

Many thanks 
Driffield Northfield Infant School – Dragonflies 

 
 
 

  


